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Macquarie University have been awarded 
funding from the Medical Research Future 
Fund to evaluate if and how patients and 
healthcare providers are using MyMedicare. 

From 1st October 2023, all patients in 
Australia have been able to register with a 
preferred general practitioner (GP) or 
primary care practice in a scheme called 
MyMedicare if they wish to. You can find out 
more about MyMedicare here: 

https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/
mymedicare

Have you heard of  MyMedicare?
WE WOULD LIKE TO KNOW YOUR VIEWS ABOUT REGISTERING 
WITH YOUR GP 

CONTACT  DETAILS:  Dr Ash Chauhan

T:  (02) 9850 2460 
E: ashfaq.chauhan@mq.edu.au

We are interested in understanding whether 
you have heard about MyMedicare and what 
it means for you as a patient. Even if you 
have not heard of MyMedicare, we would 
still like to hear about what you think of the 
scheme and how it might work for you. 

To understand your views and experiences, 
we invite you to take part in a 30–45-minute 
interview either online, over the phone or in 
person based on your preference. 

Please complete this form to 
express your interest.

https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/
https://it-mqu.formstack.com/forms/mymedicare_consumers



